
 

March 25, 2020 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
We recognize that this is a challenging time, and appreciate your adaptability as you work to support 
and guide your son through this unchartered time with COVID-19.  Rest assured that along with our 
entire school community, the Guidance and Counseling Department will continue to work with you and 
your son.  We will monitor grades and be available to communicate via phone, email, Schoology, and 
Scoir (for juniors).  If you need to speak with us, please call or email us directly.   

 
Grade 9 Class of 2023 

A-J 
Mrs. Langworthy  
(716) 200-0277 
langworthy@canisiushigh.org 

K-Z 
Mrs. Di Loreto 
(716) 200-0272 
diloreto@canisiushigh.org 

 
Grade 10 Class of 2022 

A-L 
Mrs. Langworthy 
(716) 200-0277 
langworthy@canisiushigh.org 

M-Z 
Mrs. Di Loreto 
(716) 200-0272 
diloreto@canisiushigh.org 

 
Grade 11 Class of 2021 

A-C 
Mrs. Sugg 
(716) 200-0273 
sugg@canisiushigh.org 

D-M 
Dr. Veronica 
(716) 200-0274 
veronica@canisiushigh.org 

N-Z 
Mrs. Moscovic 
(716) 200-0275 
moscovic@canisiughigh.org 

 
Grade 12 Class of 2020 

A-G 
Mrs. Sugg 
(716) 200-0273 
sugg@canisiushigh.org 

H-N 
Dr. Veronica 
(716) 200-0274 
veronica@canisiushigh.org 

O-Z 
Mrs. Moscovic 
(716) 200-0275 
moscovic@canisiughigh.org 

 
For 10th grade students in Career Exploration and 11th grade students in College Planning, we will post 
fourth quarter assignments with detailed instructions in Schoology.  
 
Juniors registered for the SAT and/or ACT should refer to each testing agency’s websites for the most 
updated information. Currently, the next available test dates for both the SAT and ACT will be in June. 
College Board: https://www.collegeboard.org/ 
ACT: https://www.act.org/ 
 

https://www.collegeboard.org/
https://www.act.org/


1180 DELAWARE AVENUE   |   BUFFALO, NY 14209   |   716.882.0466   |   CANISIUSHIGH.ORG

 

Colleges are continuing to communicate directly with seniors.  We advise you to check each specific 
university/college’s website as well as your email accounts for the latest updates regarding college 
decisions,  financial aid, and the National Reply Deadline (deposit dates).  
 
We have also found this “real time” link from the National Association of College Admission Counseling 
to be helpful: NACAC College Admission Status COVID 19 

 
We realize this is a critical time for many of our students in an unprecedented landscape.  In addition to 
the information found on our school website, Canisius HS COVID-19 update, other resources you may 
find useful are: 
 
Spectrum C.A.R.E.S. Team: (716) 882-4357 
Crisis Services: (716) 834-3131 
Mental Health Agencies Clinics: 
 Endeavor Health (716) 895-6700 
 Horizon Health (716) 831-1800 
Mental Health Advocates: (716) 886-1242 
Erie County Emergency Aid to Families: (716) 858-6754 
 
Please know that we are here for you and your sons.  In challenging times like these, we are particularly 
grateful for your partnership and we remain committed to providing students with every possible 
opportunity to succeed. 
 
Stay healthy. Stay safe.  
 
All our best,  
 
The Guidance and Counseling Department Team 
 

https://www.nacacnet.org/news--publications/newsroom/college-admission-status-coronavirus/
https://www.canisiushigh.org/news/post/~board/news/post/covid-19-update

